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6ouldin Creek Neighborhood Association 

Houldlncreck.org 

October 10, 2023 

To the Board of Adjustment: 

The Bouldin Creek Neighborhood Association (BCNA) supports the applicant's Special 
Exception Variance request at 1904 Eva St., Case# C15-2023-0044. 

The applicant has reached out to the neighborhood zoning committee as well as 
adjacent neighbors, with their plans. 

The BCNA has considered the applicant's case and supports this Special Exception 
Variance request. 

Thom Parker, President 
Bouldin Creek Neighborhood Association 

Bouldin Creek Neighborhood Association, P.O. Box 3683, Austin, Texas 78764 



From:
To: Ramirez, Elaine
Cc:
Subject: Submission re. variance request C15-2023-0044/1904 Eva St
Date: Sunday, October 29, 2023 9:44:33 PM
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Dear Ms. Ramirez,

Regarding case number C15-2023-0044, I can confirm that the cited structure at 1904 Eva St was built shortly after
Bruce David Johnson and I married in February 1985. I can also confirm that the structure was intact when I
purchased and moved to my current residence on Nickerson St in July 1993 as a precursor to our divorce, which was
finalized in March 1994.

Feel free to contact me if you have any related questions.

Best regards,
Dorothy (Dottie) Wood
2102 Nickerson St
Austin, TX 78704

Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you
believe this to be a malicious or phishing email, please report it using the "Report Message" button in Outlook or
forward to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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